
  

To  :  All Parents (Hong Kong Centre)  

From  :  Mayse Lam 

Re  :  Updates on COVID Measures      

Date  :  9 January 2023 

Circular No  :  WDM008/23 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Happy New Year from Watchdog! I hope you and your family have had an enjoyable and restful holiday.  
 
As we move into 2023, the government has announced that close contacts of confirmed positive cases 
for COVID-19 will no longer require to serve quarantine. At the same time, all social distancing 
measures have been lifted. We will follow suit. Therefore, unless confirmed positive with Covid-19, all 
training sessions for your child will take place as scheduled.  
 
In order to safeguard the health of our children and staff at our Centres, Watchdog will continue to 
implement the following preventive measures:  

 Our Centres to be thoroughly cleaned and disinfected on a regularly basis.     

 All teachers and therapists have received at least three doses of the COVID-19 vaccination. 

 All staff, including teachers and therapists, to undertake a rapid antigen test each day prior to 
arriving at Watchdog.  

 

Lastly, to further minimize the risk of COVID-19 transmission in our Centres, we would seek our parents’ 

understanding and cooperation to continue to do as follows: 

1. Confirmed Positive for COVID-19: Please notify us if your child has been tested 

positive to Covid-19.  

2. Rapid Antigen Test: We advise all parents and their children to undertake a rapid 

antigen test prior to attending their training sessions at Watchdog to increase protection 

for our young children.  

3. Health Declaration form: Please fill out an updated “Health Declaration” form when 

you arrive at our Centres. 

Apart from the above, as a gentle reminder, if your child is feeling sick and/or having symptoms of flu, 

cold, cough and related symptoms, please keep him/her at home and consult a doctor immediately. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter to ensure that you, your children and everyone at 

Watchdog stay healthy and well!   

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Ms Pinky, our Administrative Secretary 
(Hong Kong Centre) at 2521-7364.  

  

Best regards, 

 
Mayse Lam 
Centre-in-charge (Hong Kong Centre) 

Mayse Lam  
Watchdog Early Education Centre (Hong Kong Centre) 
G/F, 12 Borrett Road, Central            Phone: (852) 2521-7364 

Email: mayse@watchdog.org.hk       Website: www.watchdog.org.hk 
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